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PE1855/J: Pardon and memorialise those 
convicted under the Witchcraft Act 1563 
  

The consultation in regard to my proposed Witchcraft Convictions 
(Pardons) (Scotland) Bill has now closed.  

The processing of the responses to the consultation is completed and 
we will be publishing these responses along with a summary in due 
course. Following this I will move on to the next stage of the Members 
Bill process.  

 

  
 


